October 5, 2020

Kasaan School monthly Teacher Report

Kasaan School has 18 students this year, and has had a great start. Even though our school has been running half days, our kids seem to be adjusting very well. Lead teacher Michael Congdon and Teachers Aide Jessica West have divided the children into groups depending on age, the younger grades in the morning and the older grades in the afternoon. We are looking forward to having our library up and running again to free up space to bring in a future teacher. Our school has no need for discipline so far, our student are super awesome to work with. We are super excited to finally get a covered play area, (witch we hope will start its construction soon). We are reorganizing our green house and switching half of the beds to dirt. Our plan is to provide a small area for each student to grow their own gardens in hopes they will take ownership and pride in producing a finished product. We are very excited to have enough students this year to form our very own middle school volleyball team.

Michael W Congdon Lead Teacher